
English:
We will start back this half term 
looking at creating our own narrative 
piece of writing based on ‘Fantastic Mr 
Fox’. 
This will allow us to recap some basic 
writing skills such as adding expanded 
noun phrases and word classes to our 
sentences as well as learning and 
developing some new skills such as 
writing dialogue and using speech 
marks. 
We will also be writing non-
chronological reports based on our 
topic of mountains. 
We will do some research to help us 
include some interesting facts in our 
report. 

Maths:
This half term will focus on recapping 
some basic skills and stretching our 
place value knowledge. 
We will be looking at decimals numbers. 
We will practice our calculation 
strategies by using them to help solve 
problems and using them in a wide 
variety of contexts, such as with time 
and money. 

Science:
This half term is all about plants. We 
will continue to learn about what plants 
need to survive, the anatomy of plants, 
life cycle and how plants use water 
effectively. 

Topic:
Our topic this half term is geography 
based and is all about mountains. We 
will learn about the mountain ranges 
around the word, altitude and life on 
mountain ranges. 

Art/DT
Our Art this half term is linked to our 
topic of mountains.  Developing our 
landscape drawing and working up to 
making creating prints. 

ICT
This half term we will be practicing our 
coding but having a go at programming 
objects to follow a path. 

RE
We will be continuing to look at
Christianity with a focus on the Bible. 
We will be exploring bible stories and 
their significance and importance to 
the Christian religion. 

PSHCE
This half term is all about the world
people who are important to us. Looking 
at secrets and who we can talk to when 
we have something important to share 
and who we can trust. 

Reading:
Our Class novel will be ‘When the Mountains roared’ by Jess Butterworth


